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From: <moonspirit@cox.net>
To: <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 3/8/2012 12:10 PM
Subject: Public Comments for Docket 11-AFC-3

Dear Commissioner Douglas-

I am writing to you in opposition of the proposed Quail Brush Power plant.  I am a resident of Santee and 
my home is located in Mission Trails Regional Park at Sunset Greens.  The Quail Brush project is an 
inappropriate use of the land.  Mission Trail Regional Park preserves some of the last remaining open 
space situated close to the city of San Diego.  Since it's conception, this nearly 6,000-acre park has been 
zoned for open space and residential use.  It was never meant to be zoned and used for industrial use.  
To use it for this nefarious purpose would not only be an abomination, but a danger to the health and 
welfare of the community.  West Hills High School and West Hills Park where the Little Leaguers play is 
literally yards away form this proposed site, not to mention all of our homes.  As a Practitioner and 
Clinical Director of a health center here in Santee, many of my patients living at The Highlands a senior 
retirement community will be in the direct downwind polluted path.  These are some of the most 
venerable folks in our Neighborhood and must be protected.  Are children must be protected.  Mission 
Trails open space preserve with it's magnificent views and all the creatures that call these lands home 
must be protected.  I am adamantly opposed to this insidious project and I respectfully ask you, to please 
disapprove of this atrocity to our community.

Thank You,

Heidi Handy, M.S., L.Ac.
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